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Chair Hartman, Vice-Chair Nguyen, Vice-Chair Scharf, and Members of the 

Committee,  

 

 

My name is Anna Nakano-Baker and I live and work in Hillsboro, OR. I would like to 

express my strong support of HB 2976.  

 

 

Everybody knows that we are failing to uphold thousands of Oregonians' basic 

human rights with our current lack of translation standards for indigenous languages. 

Listen to the expertise of the excellent organization Pueblo Unido and support this 

bill! 

 

 

Thank you, 

Anna Nakano-Baker 


